
Dear Prospective Juror:

Thank you for responding to the jury summons for November 16, 2020. The jury has been cancelled. If you

are over 70 years of age or have a medical issue please call my office to request the appropriate forms to be

permanently excused from jury service.

Please feel free to contact me at (830)769-3011 with any questions or concerns you may have regarding your

jury service. Thank you for your service.

Respectfully

Margaret E. Littleton

District Clerk of Atascosa County
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